
 

 

          TRUMANSBURG ROTARY MEETING MINUTES FOR 

2/27/14 

 

                                                         
                                                                                                                            

                                                                                
 
 

                                                                  Big Friend/Little Friend BBQ 

        

 

 

The meeting was brought to order at 6:35. Because there were no lights in the room we usually use, we held 
our meeting in the big dining room.  

Our bowling competition with Dryden Rotary will be Saturday, March 8th at the Groton bowling alleys 
beginning at 4:30 pm. We will be providing snacks, cake, chocolate, etc. Dryden club will be providing the 
pizza. Please let Zoren know ASAP if you are coming. 

Zoren announced that Mike Brainard will be taking over as Chair of the Chris Bond Run. We can be looking for 
tasks to be announced in the future. 

Ben C. discussed briefly the golf tournament and that it is not too late to start looking for teams. 

Shelly announced that all outbound Exchange Students will be having their second orientation this weekend.  

Shelly also told us that Allison Pritts, one of our host family mothers lost her own mother last week and asked 
us to keep Allison and her family in our prayers. 

Ben C. told us that so far Trumansburg, Ithaca Noon and Nimmonsburg Rotary clubs have committed to the 
Nepal project with more clubs possibly coming on board. 

Ben C. also hopes that our club will be 100% giving to the Rotary Foundation by May 1st. 

Meeting was adjourned 8:06. 

 

 

 

 

 

Dinner Schedule 
3/6/14  McGuire/McGuire 

3/13/14 Kain/Kotun 

3/20/14 Haine/Jimenez 

3/27/14 Mitchell/Mitchell 

 

 

           Speaker Schedule 
3/6/14 Andrew 
3/13/14 Club Assembly 
3/20/14 Baumann 
3/27/14 Club Assembly
  
    

  



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

HAPPY DOLLARS 

 

$1 from Kathleen for going to Cancun 

$1 from Kathleen for being able to visit granddaughter after trip 

to Cancun 

                                 $1 from Tom for going to Cancun 

$1 from Mark for going too Pre-Pets 

Attendees 2/27/14 Meeting 

 

Mark Baumann, Shelly Bullock, Zoren 

Bullock, Ben Curtis, Cindy Kain, John 

Kotun, Char McGuire, Michael 

McGuire, Patrick Mitchell, Darlynne 

Overbaugh, Kathleen Overbaugh and  

Tom Overbaugh  

Guests: No guests this evening 

 

 

 

 

The yearly, daily, hourly 

spirit of Rotary should be the 

Renaissance. We need men 

and women of microscopic 

visions who will explore the 

molecules, atoms, and 

electrons, but we also need 

men and women of telescopic 

vision who will explore the 

stars. 

 

Paul Harris  

1928 



 

 

$1 from Mark for 4 Cornell students on the winning Olympic 

hockey team 

$1 from Char for her daughter getting a franchise for Pure Barre 

in Columbia, Md 

$1 from Tom for purging 37 years of junk from the house 

$1 from Zoren for being to a Rotary meeting for two weeks in a 

row 

  

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Saturday, April 26, 2014 Big Friend/Little Friend BBQ  
 

Friday-Sunday, June 13-15, 2014 District Conference   
 
 

Friday, July 11, 2014 Rotary Golf Tournament   



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

FOUR WAY TEST  

1. Is it the truth? 

 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

 

3. Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 

 

4. Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

 

 

 

 

 

                                 
                               Bolivia                Hungary 


